
NOTICE

Ref No.14-56/2017-PCI Date : 31.1.2018

It is notified for information of institutions running pharmacy courses
to be ready with the hard copies of relevant Standard Inspection Form (SIF),
in duplicate, for handing over to PCI inspector at the time of inspection. The
SDF being submitted should be complete in all respects and duly signed by
the Principal and countersigned by the inspectors. Incomplete SIF /SDF and
providing misleading information may attract action as per the various
Regulations and Act.

(Registrar-cum-Secretary)


